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Please support of LD 424, LD 829, LD 953, LD 998, and LD 1049.
These are common sense laws that make Maine safer and clarify, coordinate, and 
standardize the law to eliminate confusion and potential conflicts with other 
provisions of Maine law, or federal law (LD 953). They simplify matters and reduce 
the possibility of unnecessary confusion.  
LD 424, LD 829, LD 953, LD 998, and LD 1049 "Ought to Pass."
Please do not support LD 677 which could conflicts with federal law definitions of 
machine guns and is unnecessary. Federal law is enough.
LD 677 "Ought NOT Pass."
Thank you.


